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SCHOOL NEWS

Sports Day 

We are holding our Sports Day on 
Wednesday 21st May. Early Years and KS2 
will be starting at 9:15am. KS1 will start at 

1:30pm. Each session will last 
approximately one and half hours. The 

gate closest to our Nursery building will 
be open for you to enter and leave during 
Sports Day. It is set to be another hot day 
so please make sure 
that you send your 

child in with 
suncream on and a 

hat if they need one. 

Reddish Vale Farm 
This week both 
our Early Years 

classes went for a 
trip to Reddish 

Vale Farm. It was a 
great opportunity 

for them to see 
animals, pet them and learn a little more 
about the environment that they live in. 

The behaviour of the children was 
excellent throughout and the enjoyment 

experienced by the 
children was incredible. 

Thank you to all the 
parents who came to 
help and the staff for 
organising the trip.

SATs Breakfast 

What a week it has been for 

our Year 6 children! They 

have all worked so hard and 

we are all very proud of 

them. They took each day 

in their stride and embodied the essence 

of Etchells. It was not all work for the 

children, they also had a wonderful time 

during SATs breakfast. The children made 

sure that they had enough fuel for their 

brains. The children’s manners were 

amazing and the singing a long to the 

music was a highlight of the week. A huge 

well done to everyone for an 

amazing week and a special 

thank you to all the staff who 

helped to make the 

breakfast memorable.  

School Grid Ingredients 

Please can all parents/carers make sure 
that they check the ingredients on the 

recipes on School Grid before pre-
ordering meals. The system has the main 

allergens on it but if it is not considered to 
life threatening then you still may be able 
to order even though their are ingredients 

they may be allergic to.  
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Kind regards,      
    Pete Cope                           	 	

	 	 and the Etchells staff

Staircase House 

This week it was the turn of 1M to go to 
Staircase House. The children had a 

wonderful trip learning about the Great Fire 
of London. The children dressed up and 

acted out the story, made wattle and daub 
walls and designed fire marks. The behaviour 

of the children was great and they listened 
very carefully to 

all the 
information that 

they were 
learning. Well 

done to our Year 
ones for having 
two great trips.

Bee Yourself Day 

It was lovely to see all the children 
today in their own clothes expressing 

themselves. It is an important 
message for the children to hear that 

they should celebrate and be who 
they are. Thank you very much for the 
kind donations of vegan sweets that 
will contribute to our Summer Fair. 
We have a 
number of 

other 
fundraising 

days coming 
up after Half 

Term. 

Attendance 

Here are the top three classes this week for 
attendance. Well done to for having the highest 

attendance this week. 

Please look at the School Hall window to see a full 
list of classes attendance this week. 

Class Attendance

6C 100%

6W 99.3%

3/4C 98.7%


